Dear Productivity Commission,

I wanted to send a quick email to tell you of my support for draft findings 5.1 and 5.2 regarding pay in children's services. I agree that in order to attract and maintain quality stages the wages offered have to be competitive. I also whole heartedly support draft findings 3.5, and have witnesses many situations where professional support would be appropriate within the management committee. I implore you to turn these workforce findings into concrete recommendations.

Warm regards Allison Grattan

Director Greenhills Child Care Centre